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Evaluation of Technical Assistance and Training Approaches to Accelerate 
Comprehensive Cancer Control Outcomes

Email Invitation to Complete Survey with 
Email Link

Dear <Insert Name>:

On <date pre-notification email sent>, you should have received an email about the Centers for
Disease Control and Prevention’s Division of Cancer Prevention and Control (DCPC) Training
and Technical  Assistance (TTA) Survey. This email  is  to request your response to the TTA
survey. Please respond to the questions according to your individual experience. We expect this
survey to take approximately 15 minutes to complete, depending on the number of providers you
received TTA from. 

Your responses to this survey will be confidential and stored and maintained by ICF, without any
identifying information. Individually identifiable responses will not be provided to CDC staff,
and only aggregated information will be reported. Completion of this survey is voluntary, but we
encourage your participation.  Completing and submitting this web-based survey will indicate
your consent to participate. 

You can access the survey by clicking here. <insert hyperlink with the full web address>

Please complete the survey by <insert date>.

If you have any questions about this survey, please contact  Isabela Lucas, at  404-434-3154 or
email at Isabela.lucas@icf.com. 

Thank you very much in advance for supporting this important effort!

Best Regards,

<Insert signature>
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